
Mrs. Godfrey 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! Welcome back to Belair K-8 School. As we enter 

the NEW YEAR and start a NEW SEMESTER we are going to do 

so many NEW and EXCITING things together. We will learn about 

reading, writing, math, science, social studies and so much MORE. 

In 2019, your child will be given the tools and opportunities to really 

explore learning. I’m eager to see the growth in each and every 

student as we move forward into 2019.  

Please consider making a New Year’s Resolution with your student 

that involves his\her academics. Examples: 

1. I will read each night. 

2. I will study more. 

3. I will work on my handwriting. 

4. I will help a friend learn to read. 

5. I will learn a new word daily. 

I value open communication between school and home. Please don’t 

hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns. 

You can e-mail me at GodfrNa@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us or call me 

at the school at 706-821-2766. For individual concerns, I will contact 

you by phone, email, or a note home with your child. Together you 

and I can work to ensure that your child has an amazing year.  

       

     Sincerely,  

      Mrs. Natalie Godfrey 

Welcome Back 
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